STATE OF

COLORADO Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

DPG Pit M-2019-028 - 112 Permit Application Adequacy Review 1 Decision Date
Extension Request

JC York <jcyork@j-tconsulting.com> Wed, Aug 28, 2019 at 10:29 AM

To: "Eschberger - DNR, Amy" <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>
Cc: Chris Leone <chrisleone@j2contracting.com>

Amy —

Attached is the date stamped cover letter page from the Weld County Clerk to the Board, as we dropped off a hard
copy to them this morning.

[Quoted text hidden]

E Weld County Clerk to the Board Receipt.pdf
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https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0?ui=2&ik=62a0fa4cd9&view=att&th=16cd90f30bf730d0&attid=0.1&disp=attd&safe=1&zw
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August 26, 2019

Ms. Amy Eschberger

Environmental Protection Specialist
State of Colorado

Division of Reclamation, Mining, & Safety
1313 Sherman Street — Room 215
Denver, CO 80203

RE: J-2 Contracting Company. — DPG Pit — Permit No. M-2019-028
112(c) Permit Application
Adequacy Review No. 1 Response

Dear Ms. Eschberger,

J-2 Contracting Company (J-2) has received the Division's Adequacy Review No. 1 comments
letter dated July 10, 2019. Below are the comments and the corresponding responses that
have been provided to address the comments.

Application Form:

1)  Throughout the application form, the Applicant/Operator or Company Name is written as
“J-2 Contracting Co.” (pages 1, 3, and 8). However, the company name is registered with
the Colorado Secretary of State as “J-2 Contracting Company”. The company name given
in the application form must be written exactly the same as it is registered with the state.
Therefore, please provide revised pages 1, 3, and 8 with the company name written as “J-
2 Contracting Company”.

Response: The application has been revised to “J-2 Contracting Company”.

2)  On page 2, under item no. 9, the applicant must provide location information for the center
of the area where the majority of mining will occur. The applicant included Section 11,
Township 5 N, Range 65 W, the NE quarter of the SW quarter. However, in reviewing the
legal description and maps submitted for the proposed affected lands, it appears the
center of the area where the majority of mining will occur would be more accurately
described as the NE quarter of the NW quarter of Section 12. Please revise page 2 as
necessary to reflect the correct location information.

Response: The application has been revised to state that the center of the area is the NE

quarter of the NW quarter of Section 12.

3) On page 8, a corporate seal must be provided for a corporation. If a corporate seal is

available for J-2 Contracting Company, please provide it on the revised page 8.
Response: The application has been revised to include J-2 Contracting Company’s
corporate seal.

E 305 Denver Avenue — Suite D « Fort Lupton CO 80621 » Ph: 303-857-6222 » Fax: 303-857-6224



